
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  March Newsletter   

No School 

There will be no school for students on March 

28th as teachers work on report cards. 

Information will be sent home in the coming 

weeks regarding appointments for student led 

conferences. 

 

Student Council 

Congratulations to Mrs. Morehouse’s Olaf’s 

Army for winning the Winter Carnival this 

year.  They will be awarded a pizza party.  

This month’s dress up day is on March 21st.  

Students may participate by wearing pjs and 

paying 50 cents.  We will do a prize for 

outstanding dress up costume.  All funds go to 

the student council. Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

on March 17th!  Students may wish to wear 

green on the 17th to celebrate.   
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Playground Fundraiser 

We appreciate all of those who donated to our March 

Madness Calendar Fundraiser including Unifor 

Local 219, Nackawic Golf Club, Normagene Chase, 

NAPA Nackawic, Nina Cormier, Costco, Pamela 

Wilson, Jetburger, TNT, Rainbow Day Spa, Keswick 

Pharmacy, Robin’s Nackawic, Phyllis Connor, 

Homemade Mixes, Delta Andries, Standing Ovations 

Drama Camp, Tanya Jackman, Nackawic Irving, 

Town of Nackawic, Joshua and Benjamin Sherman, 

Dumfries Maples, Colburn Farms, Bear Island 

Kingdome Glamping, Atlantic Cinemas, Justin 

Morehouse, Erica Pollock, Amber Bowland 

Riverbend Photography, Waterfront Pub, Great 

Canadian Dollarstore Nackawic, Peter Sawatzky, J-

Lynn’s Independent Grocer, Nackawic Bowling, Tim 

Horton’s Woodstock Road, Keswick Kitchen, 

Elizabeth Callaghan, Pizza Twice Nackawic and AV 

Nackawic. We raised $2570 in ticket sales. We 

appreciate the donation of $1000 from AV Nackawic 

and $250 from the Waterfront Pub and $250 from 

Unifor Local 219.  The next Playground meeting 

takes place on March 27th at 6:00 in the library.  New 

members welcome! 
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March 3-7      March Break 
March 10      Yearbook club photo day 
March 10,17,24,31     Advanced Chess 3-4pm, Band 3-4:15pm at NHS 
March 12,13,19,20,26,27     Gr. 3-5 Drama Practice until 5pm 
March 12,26      Jr. Chef 3-4pm 
March 13,20,27      Choir at second recess gr.3-5 
March 17      Saint Patrick’s Day (wear green to school) 
March 21      Friday Frolic Assembly 
March 21      SRC Fun Day- PJ Day (50 cents for a prize) 
March 25      Art Richard Presentation 
March 27      March Birthday Cupcakes  
March 27      Playground Meeting at 6pm 
March 28      Report Card Writing Day - no school for students 
April 3       PSSC Meeting at 6pm 

 

    

  

 



 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff Appreciation 

We would like to thank all of those who sent in 

the delicious treats and snacks during Staff 

Appreciation Week including Miranda Price, 

Kellie Morehouse, Laura Hunter-Milburn, 

Laura Williams, Terrilyn McFarlane, Brenda 

Shaw, Erin Kaley, Kara Byers-English, Sarah 

Barlow Blakemore, Christy Collicott, Nicole 

Eccleston, Melanie Sawatsky, Angie Fawcett- 

Elsinghorst, Renee Pelletier, Victoria Travis, 

Victoria Brown, Jen Fox, Aly Munn, Alison 

Caterini, Melissa Rockwell, Valorie Mathers, 

Natasha Augustine, Judy Fox, Robins Nackawic. 

Homemade Mixes, J-Lynn’s Independent 

Grocer, The Secret Garden, and Robins 

Nackawic.  Thanks also for all the kind notes 

from the students.  We appreciate Kelsey 

Davidson for organizing this for us. 

 

NES Healthy Minds 

We would like to thank everyone for the 

continued community support to our school.  

Thank you so much for supporting our Breakfast 

Program, Feed the Hawks Program and our 

playground initiatives:  TOPS, NVFD, Merle 

Wallace Ltd, Brenda Opie, Shuffleboard Group, 

Wayne and Judy Fox, J-Lynn's Independent 

Grocer, Blaney Logging, and UNIFOR Local 

219.  They are much appreciated!  For inquiries 

about donating to our school please contact Mrs. 

Priest at 506-575-6000. 

 
Chess 

Congrats to Logan Milburn, who placed first at 

the WEC District Tournament for grade 3 and to 

Leah Milburn who placed first for grade 2. A 

special thanks to Nathan Milburn who has been 

coaching the advanced chess club to prepare 

students to qualify for provincials. The Advanced 

Chess Club will continue to meet on Mondays 

until the end of March. 

 

 
 
 

 

Drama Club 

This year the grade 3-5 drama club will perform 

Shrek, the Musical this spring.  We have 30 students 

taking part.  Practices are on Wednesdays and 

Thursdays.  Please see the drama schedule sent home 

for details.  Thank you to everyone who supported 

our grand in hand fundraiser.  We sold 78 tickets and 

$780 was awarded to Kathy MacFarlane and $780 

went to the drama program. 

 

March Birthdays 

Happy birthday this month to Hannah Marr, Caleb 

Arbeau, Ellie Wilson, Jackson Brace, Brayden Marr, 

Rylen O’Donnell, Jahilia Atkinson, Elliana Day-

Wortman, Gavin Godsoe, Benjamin Sherman, Fiona 

Porter, Jack Murray, Denver Bragdon, Jensen 

Flemming, Able Grant, Jasper Price, Mrs. Marr, 

Mrs. Whittaker, Mme Thomas and Mrs. Priest.  We 

will serve cupcakes to those with March birthdays on 

March 27th.  We appreciate our sponsor, J Lynn’s 

Independent Grocer for this kind donation. 

 

Breakfast Fundraiser 

The grade 5 breakfast fundraiser has been scheduled 

for April 12th.  Information will be going home soon 

with grade 5 students for parental support, but we 

hope families in all grades will be able to drop by the 

Lion’s Club to make a donation for this wonderful 

breakfast and grade 5 fundraiser for their year-end 

activities. 

 

Presentations 

We are planning to have Art Richard, a bilingual 

musical entertainer come to our school on March 25th 

to perform for the students.  The “Be Yourself” 

Assembly that was scheduled in November will be 

now on April 4th. 

 

Basketball 

Basketball is now over for the season.  We wish to 

thank our coaches, parents and all those who donated 

at the door.  Thanks goes out to our wonderful 

coaches, Rahshida Atkinson, Jen Fox and Craig 

English for all their dedication and expertise.  
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